
From: Sandy Burkett < com>  
Sent: 31 March 2023 13:35 
To: Licensing <licensing@northdevon.gov.uk> 
Subject: The Woodpecker Bar & Kitchen, Ilfracombe EX34 8NU 
 
Dear Sir/Madam  
 
As a frequent local customer of the Woodpecker I was shocked to learn from Jamie 
and Tina that their licence may be under review. 
 
The Woodpecker is a lovely place to go with family and friends, fantastic for children 
and I for one would be so disappointed if it were to close.   Being a local (Ilfracombe) 
resident it is so nice to find a lovely, welcoming, quiet place to enjoy some excellent 
food and a glass of wine. 
 
It really would be a shame for this restaurant to lose its license. 
 
Yours faithfully  
 
Sandy Burkett 
 

Devon 
EX34 8LU 
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